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Circular 0176 

 

                                                     16 November 2021 

 

 

     Dear Residents, 

     

Shuttle service to Shopping Centres on Wednesdays.  
 
In answer to numerous requests for transport to Shopping Centers to start again, we have 
booked our Wednesday shuttles as follows: 
 
Wednesday 24 November 2021 – Broadacres Shopping Centre 
09:00 Pick up from Village 
12:00 Collect from Broadacres Shopping Centre 
 
Wednesday 1 December 2021 – Fourways Mall. 
09:00 Pick up from Village 
12:00 Collect from Fourways Mall. 
 
The shuttle bus can seat 13 people.  Please book your seat with Tshwanelo at reception on 
EXT 1200 by 09:00 on Tuesday.   
 
Please ensure you wear a mask, and keep appropriate social distancing. 
 
Warm Regard 

 
Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 
 
 


